
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Community Stakeholders: 
 
As we embark on the development of the new Strategic Plan, Drive to 2025 and Beyond we 
encourage each of you to take your contributions a step farther by engaging in important 
conversations about the future of Stillman College. Over the next few months, we will be asking 
you to share your questions, ideas, hopes and dreams for a college that will continue to lead in 
a changing world.  
 
As the strategic planning initiative begins, the committee invites all stakeholders to share their 
insights and ideas about Stillman’s future. These discussions will help define the common 
ground and uniting goals that will be pillars of our strategic plan. We’re all in this together, and 
we will be learning from you how we can focus our strengths to have the greatest impact.  
 
Strategic Conversations, which began September 27th – 28th, are listed below by category. 
Please register for the category that best describes your affiliation with the college. 
We hope you will attend and help plan the future of Stillman College! 
 

Strategic Conversation Sessions 
 
Stillman College Students – October 18th 6 PM CST 
Register in advance for this meeting: 
 
Click Here to Register  
 
Stillman College Faculty & Staff – October 19 th 11 AM CST 
 
Register in advance for this meeting: 
 
Click Here to Register 
 
 
Stillman College Alumni & Community- October 19th 6PM CST 
 
Register in advance for this meeting: 
Click Here to Register  
 
 
**Note: Additional Sessions may be added if needed. 
 
Can’t make a town hall? Share your thoughts by filling out a survey. Survey coming soon!  
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Information from the surveys and town halls will be used by the strategic planning committee as 
they develop a clear strategic vision, mission, and priorities that will serve Stillman College 
students and the greater community. We hope you’ll take part! 
 
To stay informed, please visit the strategic initiatives webpage to share your input and receive 
information about opportunities to engage, upcoming sessions, and updates on our progress. 
Thank you for all you do on behalf of Stillman College. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Derrick Gilmore    Dr. Maria A. Lumpkin 
Executive Vice President   Vice President for Strategic Initiatives &  
Co-Chair     Chief Transformation Director 
      Co-Chair 
 
 


